
SAVE THE DATE BECAUSE… 

WE’RE STILL BLUE! 

WEAR BLUE TO SCHOOL ON TUES. FEB. 22
ND

 

ATTEND:    THE Rally to Support 

Employee Organizations in MDUSD 

WHEN:  FEBRUARY 22, 2011         

COME WHEN YOU CAN BETWEEN 

        4:30-7:00PM 

DON’T WORRY ABOUT DINNER! WE’RE 

SERVING PIZZA.  

WHERE:  TO BE DETERMINED   We will let you 

know as soon as it is announced. The School Board Meeting 

is moving to larger site, yet to be determined.  Watch for 

another message from us on Friday.         

MDUSD EMPLOYEES UNITED 

CSEA/LOCAL 1-M&O/LOCAL 1-CST/MDEA/CTA/NEA 

HOPE WANTED 

 



 

 

 


